
August 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome back to school.   We would like to introduce the Sun Valley Reading 

Intervention Team and our roles at Sun Valley.  We will have many opportunities to 

support all grades at Sun Valley both in and out of the classroom. 

Together, Ms. Demas and Ms. Kau will be working with kindergarten through 

eighth grade students in the area of reading.   

Our intervention program, is a federally funded program, Title I,  that supports the 

school in the areas of communication, parental involvement and meeting student 

academic needs.  The Title 1 program at Sun Valley has assisted with funding and 

resources in many areas on campus: 

• Reading Intervention 

• Staff Development 

• Purchase of technology (laptops, iPads) 

• Purchase of software  

• Purchase of instructional support materials 

• Funding of K-8 Tutoring 

• Parent Connections (Books & Breakfast, etc.) 

 

Attached is a Staff/Student/Parent Compact that reinforces the commitment we 

each have for student’s success. Please read this with your child and sign and 

return it by August 31, 2021.   

Thank you for your support and help. 

Ms. Kau & Ms. Demas 

Sun Valley Reading Interventionists 


